
 
 

AAOS Annual Meeting Disclosure Policy 
 
As an accredited provider of continuing medical education (CME) the Academy is required by 
the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME) to obtain and share with 
participants of any AAOS CME activity any potential conflicts of interest by faculty, program 
developers, and CME planners. 
 

The ACCME Standards of Commercial Support, Standard 2 states that the provider must be 
able to show that everyone who is in a position to control the content of an education activity 
has disclosed all relevant financial relationships with any commercial interest to the provider. 
The AAOS disclosure policy requires that faculty submit their disclosure in the AAOS 
Orthopaedic Disclosure Program. 
 
A current disclosure is required to participate in the Annual Meeting. If you have not 
completed or updated your disclosure since April 1, 2023, you must do so at this time by 
going to www.aaos.org/disclosure, log in and complete or update your disclosure. 
 
This is mandatory for your participation, regardless of your relationship to AAOS. 

http://www.aaos.org/disclosure

